
Public Service Announcement 

Attention Oglala Sioux Tribal Members!  

The time has come to tell the federal government your thoughts on the Dakota Access Pipeline. 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers is hosting two virtual meetings next week for public 

comment on the DAPL environmental review. Make your voice heard! The Army Corps must 

take into consideration formal comments for this project so your input is very important. 

These meetings will take place Thursday, October 15 and Friday, October 16 from 6:00 to 

9:00 p.m. (Central Standard Time). Due to COVID-19, the meetings will be online-only over a 

Facebook live event. Participants do not need a Facebook account to watch the meeting online 

but a Facebook account is required to use the chat function. 

The meeting can be accessed at: 

 https://www.facebook.com/OmahaUSACE/live/ 

If you do not have internet access, you can also call into the event toll-free at: 

 (844) 291-5491 

The access code for calling in: 4922896 

Members of the public can also email comments for the Army Corps to: 

 NWO-DAPL-EIS@usace.army.mil 

If you do not have email access, comments can be left via voicemail by calling (402) 995-2036. 

When leaving a message, please clearly state your name and comment which will be added to the 

formal record. 

You can also mail comments to: 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 

CENWO-PMA-C (DAPL NOI) 

1616 Capitol Avenue 

Omaha, NE 68102 

 

All comments on the environmental review must be received before October 26, 2020.  

 

If you have input about DAPL and would like more information on how to get involved, please 

contact Mike Catches Enemy at (605) 407-2840 in the President’s Office, Oglala Sioux Tribe 

 

Don’t wait until it’s too late! 
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